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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Teaching and Learning: 

Forest School: 

The children have been celebrating World Migratory Bird Day (12th October) by looking out for birds 

on the move.  They have also used leaves to create simple art and pictures, making autumn puppets out 

of leaves and our Year 4 children have begun to make an Andy Goldsworthy nature art piece. Well done! 

 

Parent Governor Elections: 

Thank you to all our families for taking the time to vote in the recent parent governor elections. The 

votes were counted and checked yesterday and I am pleased to announce that Mrs Jessica Drake is our 

new parent governor. We would like to thank all the candidates for taking the time to apply.  

 

Thank you: 

A big thank you to our FOLS volunteers who have been in school this week supporting children to 

complete their Christmas card designs! The children have been very creative and enjoyed designing 

their cards. These will be ready for you to purchase in time for Christmas. 

 

Reminders:  

 

Black History Month: 

As October is Black History Month, we have booked an African Drumming Workshop for 24.10.24 to 

support our celebration of Black History.  

 

Parents’ Consultations: 

Parent consultations are scheduled for next week on Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd October at 

3:30pm-6:00pm. Please arrive at the school office entrance just before your allotted time.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Adele McMurrough  

Headteacher 
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